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PRESS RELEASE 

February 9, 2011 

Japan Extends Assistance to the Union of Health Care Committees  

in Gaza 
 

Mr. Naofumi Hashimoto, Representative of Japan to the Palestinian Authority 

and Dr. Raed Sabbah, Head of Board signed the grant contract of the Project for 

Equipping Al-Raa’ya Emergency Medical Center with Surgical Instruments and 

Resuscitators. The amount of the project funded by the Government of Japan through 

the Japan’s Grant Assistance for Grassroots Human Security Projects is US $ 105,954. 

 

The project aims to enable patients in need of surgery to have it without severe 

delay by completing the operating theatre in Al-Raa’ya Emergency Medical Center with 

necessary equipments, and to improve the health status of Jablia as a whole by making 

comprehensive medical services up to surgery more accessible to everyone, especially 

pregnant women, in terms of both distance and cost. 

 

Since the inception of Japan’s Grant Assistance for Grassroots Human Security 

Projects in Palestine, Japan has provided funding assistance to more than 300 projects 

with a total value of approximately 21 million US dollars, which is a part of Japan’s 

total assistance to the Palestinians since 1993 exceeding USD 1.1 billion. 
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